
Many thanks for submitting your poster to NRC10.                                                            

There are 2 poster sessions, on Monday and Tuesday evening from 7-9 p.m. However, the posters will 
remain up for the whole conference and will be visible to all delegates during the tea and coffee 
breaks so they should get good exposure. 

Please note posters are to be A0 size and Portrait orientation in order to fit on the spotter boards 
provided.  

You will be able to mount your poster as soon as you arrive at the conference venue, but please 
make sure they are in place by The Monday at 7 p.m. at the latest. 

Please note for those of you who have not yet registered, that registration is closing shortly. 

 


